
Subject: Re: Swamp finds...
Posted by Barney Green on Sun, 29 Nov 2020 08:05:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Gary, this is not the correct Louis Cattin, ours is Louis-Justin Cattin.
Need some time to dig deeper into this, just found out about Cattin yesterday when searching for
the movement. And surprisingly I found a good number of other very similar to Gruen movements
of that time as mentioned before.
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